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Join our 

reporting 

team! 

Everyone is encouraged 
to submit art or writing! By 
contributing to the school 
newsletter you get to 
have your voice heard 
school-wide! 

• 5-7 sentences  

• Typed or handwritten 

• School Appropriate  

• Follows school 
expectations of being 
safe, respectful, and 
responsible to others 
(not offensive to 
students or staff) 

Guidelines for submissions: 

Winter(Break) is coming! 
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Important Dates to Remember 

December 23-January 3 Happy Holidays! 

January 10: No school for Lower 

School Professional Development 

Day. Upper School Normal School 

Day.   

January 20: School Closed for Dr. 

Martin Luther King Day 

 

Stay informed 

for snow days!  

You’ll receive an 

automated call 

directly from 

Serendipity for 

any inclement 

weather. 
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And now we’re looking 
forward to a break! 

Winter Break is December 
23-January 3 

School photos, the Winter Ball, Llama visits, and two whole weeks of 

 No School! 

We’ve celebrated Thanksgiving with 
an Upper School Feast, made it 

through school photos, and danced 
at the Winter Ball. 



Principal’s 

Post 

Dear Serendipity Students, Families, 

& Staff, 

Thank you to Student Council for or-

ganizing a successful and jolly Win-

ter Ball.  Thank you to Upper School 

Staff & students who co-hosted an 

upper school wide Thanksgiving Cel-

ebration.  Going into January, re-

member to keep a look out for snow 

days via phone messages from Ser-

endipity Reception, notices on Ser-

endipities Website, and FlashAlert.  I 

hope everyone enjoys the Winter 

Break and we will see you again in 

2020! 

Principal Megan  

Creative Corner 
What is your favorite 

thing about winter? 

“Nothing.”  — Connor, Rm 10 3. 

“I love to play in the snow.”

           —Lucy Rm. 103. 

“Can I say two things? No, I 

mean three things. Building 

snowmen, sledding and 

getting presents.”      —Remy, Rm 

9. 

“Christmas!!!!!!”   

—Anonymous, Rm. 9. 

 
Festive Fun! 

 

Snowman by Bella, Room 9 

By Zee, Room 103 

Staff celebrated with an Ugly Sweater Contest! 

Room 9 made gin-

gerbread houses 

with LOTS of candy! 


